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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Azerbaijani President receives birthday congratulations from US officials 
 

President Ilham Aliyev continues to receive congratulations from U.S. congressmen and senators, and members of the House of Representatives. 
 
 

Baku, Azerbaijan – December 27th, 2013 -- AzeriAmericaNews.com released the following article 
entitled “Azerbaijani President receives birthday congratulations from US officials”, in celebration 
of his birthday. The article reads: 
 
From Steve Stockman, U.S. Representative 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
I would like to wish you all the best as you celebrate your birthday. Considering your many great 
achievements and well-earned successes, you have a life worthy of celebration. 

I would also like to extend my congratulations over your recent reelection to the Presidency of Azerbaijan. You obviously have the 
confidence of the Azerbaijani people, and I am eager to continue working with you to promote relations between your country and 
the United States. 
 
As a member of Congress representing parts of Houston, Texas, I especially value our relationship with our sister city, Baku. With 
your help we can continue to make progress in the areas of regional security, economic and energy development, diversity and 
inclusiveness. 
I enjoyed getting the chance to meet you and experience your culture during my trip to Azerbaijan. It is my hope to visit again soon. 
 
Warmest wishes, 
Steve Stockman 
U.S. Representative 

 
From Mike Crapo, United States Senator 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
I am writing to offer my sincere congratulations and best wishes to you on your birthday! 
Your personal commitment and contribution to the strategic partnership between the United States and Azerbaijan are greatly 
appreciated. Our two nations are tested allies and our friendship has become even stronger under your leadership. 
During your new term in office, I look forward to working with you on expanding and deepening the important U.S. – Azerbaijan 
relations. 
 
It is my hope that this next year is filled with much health, happiness and great new memories. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mike Crapo 
United States Senator 

 
From Michael J. Madigan, Speaker of the Illinois House of Representatives Todd Rokita, Member of Congress 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
I am writing to offer my sincere congratulations and best wishes to you on your birthday. Your personal commitment and 
contribution to the strategic partnership between the United States and Republic of Azerbaijan are greatly appreciated. Our two 
nations are tested allies and our friendship has become even stronger under your leadership. 
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During your new term in office, I look forward to working with you on expanding and deepening the important U.S.-Azerbaijan 
relations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael J. Madigan, Speaker of the Illinois House of Representatives 
Todd Rokita, Member of Congress 

 
From Stevan Pearce, member of the United States Congress 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
I want to send my best wishes for a joyful and blessed birthday and a fulfilling year ahead. I look forward to the continued growth of 
the important partnership between Azerbaijan and the United States under your leadership. 
May your strength, courage, and leadership continue to guide you and Azerbaijan. 
 
Sincerely, 
Stevan Pearce 
Member of the United States Congress 

 
From Eddie Bernice Johnson, member of the United States Congress 
 
Dear President, 
The 30th District of Texas has been greatly enriched by talents and contributions of Americans of Azerbaijani descent. Today I am 
writing to offer my sincere congratulations and best wishes to you on your birthday! 
Your personal commitment and contribution to the strategic partnership between the United States and Azerbaijan are greatly 
appreciated. Our two nations are tested allies and our friendship has become even stronger under your leadership. 
 
During your new term in office, I look forward to working with you on expanding and deepening the important U.S.-Azerbaijan 
relations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Eddie Bernice Johnson 
Member of the United States Congress 

 
From Mark Martin, Arkansas Secretary of State 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
I am writing to offer my sincere congratulations and best wishes to you on your birthday. Your personal commitment and 
contribution to the strategic partnership between the United States and Republic of Azerbaijan are greatly appreciated. Our two 
nations are tested allies and our friendship has become even stronger under your leadership. 
 
During your new term in office, I took forward to working with you on expanding and deepening the important U.S. – Azerbaijan 
relations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mark Martin 
Arkansas Secretary of State 
 

 
From Al Green, member of the United States Congress 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
Congratulations on your recent election as President! I am writing to extend my compliments and best wishes to you on your 
birthday. Your personal commitment to creating a strong partnership between the United States and Azerbaijan is commendable 
and our two nations should continue to build a greater bond of friendship under your leadership. 
 
During your term in office, I look forward to working with you on expanding and deepening the important U.S.–Azerbaijan 
relations. 
 
Sincerely, 
Al Green 
Member of the United States Congress 

 



From James B. Lewis, New Mexico State Treasurer 
 
Dear President Aliyev, 
I am writing to offer my sincere congratulations and best wishes to you on your birthday! Your personal commitment and 
contribution to the strategic partnership between the United States and Republic of Azerbaijan are greatly appreciated. Our two 
nations are tested allies and our friendship has become even stronger under your leadership. 
 
I would also like to thank you for your warm hospitality and cordiality during my visit to Azerbaijan. It was a very informative and 
worthwhile trip. 
 
During your new term in office, I look forward to working with you on expanding and deepening the important U.S. – Azerbaijan 
relations. 
 
Sincerely, 
James B. Lewis 
New Mexico State Treasurer 
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